
   

 

Press release 
 
Alperia S.p.A./AG, a multi-utility company based in South Tyrol, 54.5% 
owned by the Autonomous Province of Bolzano, in compliance with the 
provisions of art. 2 of Provincial Law no. 14 of 10 October 1997 on the 
reorganisation of the energy system in South Tyrol, will proceed with the 
disposal of some (unconsolidated) minority interests in hydroelectric 
power plants with a capacity of less than 3 MW to the South Tyrol 
municipalities which are already shareholders in these plants. 
 

******** 
 
This operation is justified by the reorganisation of the Alperia Group's portfolio, 
which sees the concentration of generation activities in major hydroelectric 
derivations and had already been announced to the markets in the prospectuses. 
 
On February 22, 2018, the shareholders' meeting of Alperia S.p.A./AG approved 
this operation. 
 
The production of the plants subject to disposal amounts - on an annual basis - 
to approx. 100 GWh. The closing of the disposals is planned during 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
 
Paolo Vanoni            Stefan Stabler 
Chief Strategy Officer                  Head of Corporate Communication 
paolo.vanoni@alperia.eu                               stefan.stabler@alperia.eu  
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